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ARTICLES:

“When Will They Ever Learn”, by Bruce Williams, CGCS
“Enthusiasm for Golf Continues Across the Nation,” by NGF

“Sulfur Use on Greens” by Dr. Norm Hummel, Cornell Univ.

“The Maintenance Zone,” by Bob Lohmann

“Let Growth CB e Dictate Fertilization Cycle”,
by Dr. John Dunn, University of Missouri

“Winter Covers, Let’s Look Again”, by Roger Stewart, CGCS
“Trees on the Move”, by Don Ferreri

Pictures of the Seniors at Chapel Hill Meeting

NEXT MEETING

September 18, 1989
Woodmar Golf Club

Host Superintendent: Kerry Blatteau



